
With the beginning of the new year, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim visits Al-Hanan
House for the disabled individuals and calls to support this segment of

community

Head the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, visited Al-Hanan House for the

disabled individuals in Baghdad Monday 1/1/2018

His eminence, after checking the health conditions of house patients, stressed the importance

of caring for persons with disabilities, to include their cases as an integral part of the

relevant sustainable development strategies and taking all legislative, administrative and

other measures to ensure that this segment of society recieve their right.

His eminence called upon all wealthy and service providers to provide support to this segment

which deserves all attention and care, pointed seeking to provide what builds the country step

by  step,  meet  the  aspirations  of  the  people  and  save  Iraq  from  the  current  difficult

circumstances.


